
     
Pattishall Primary is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children 

and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
 

Admissions Policy 
 

Pattishall CE Primary School follows the Northamptonshire County Council admissions arrangements.  

 

More information regarding this can be found on the NCC website at: 

http://www3.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/schools-and-education/school-

admissions/primary-school-places/Pages/default.aspx 
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